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Friday 7th June 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
To support the children’s learning of our current learning Journey ‘Ancient Egypt’ unit in 
history, we will be visiting the Egyptian exhibitions at the British museum. We will go on 
self-guided tour to explore the exhibitions and further our understanding of the Ancient 
Egyptians. 

Details are as follows- 

 
Date:           Friday 12th July 2024 
 
Time:               All day 
 
Place:   British Museum 
 
Cost:  Free 
 
Lunch:  Children will have a packed lunch provided by school. 
 
Travel: Children will travel by public transport (bus). 
 
                       
The children will need to wear full school uniform and bring a water bottle (no glass). The 
children will also need to wear a rainproof coat in case there is a change to the weather. We 
will be back at school by the 3:00 pm, so please collect your child as usual. 
 
If you would like to volunteer to help us on the trip, then this will be on a first come first 
served basis as there is limited spaces. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission for your child to go on the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Saunders 
Year 5 class teacher 


